
Date: 13th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I cannot believe we have almost reached the end of the first half term. It has been 

such a busy first half term packed with lots of experiences for the children, that the 

time has gone so quickly.  

We would like to offer a warm welcome to all our new families that have been 

joining us this half term. It has been lovely to see so many new faces. Welcome!  

It has been lovely to see parents taking time to join our parent workshops and coffee 

mornings so far. We appreciate this is time out of your work and days but we hope 

you find them helpful in understanding processes in school and how you can support 

in different aspects at home.  

This newsletter includes information from different subjects as well as showing some 

of the incredible experiences children have already enjoyed so far this year!  

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  

Parking on Parsons Lane  

Please can we remind parents that if you do 

need to drive down Parsons Lane that you are 

vigilant and aware of your surroundings. Cars 

are rightly pulling to one side to let others 

come the other direction, but then some 

parents are driving past these pulled over cars 

and end up blocking the road. Please be aware 

of your surroundings and 

support in giving way to 

traffic!  

October: 

Thursday 19th—Year 3 Harvest Festival Performance to Parents at 9am.  

Thursday 19th—School closes at 3:15pm for half term.  

Friday 20th—Inset Day  

23rd—27th—Half Term  

Monday 30th—School Reopens.  

Tuesday 31st—Year 2 Maths Parent Workshop at 9am.  

 

November:  

Wednesday 1st—Individual School Photos.  

Friday 10th—Year 4 Remembrance Service to Parents at 9am.  

Wednesday 15th—Nursery and Reception—Space Dome Experience in School  

Thursday 16th—Flu Vaccinations by School Nursing Team  

Friday 17th—Children In Need Day  

Friday 24th—Mufti Day for Christmas Raffle Donations  

Friday 24th—2:45pm Open Classrooms to view work  

 

December: 

Friday 1st—Coffee Morning—Children’s Mental Health Support—All parents 

welcome  

Headlice 

Please can we remind all parents and car-

ers that children who have hair long 

enough to tie up need to ensure it is tied 

back each day.  

We have also been notified of a few cases 

of Headlice so we ask that you take some 

time to check your child’s 

hair and apply treatment 

if required.  

















This year we will be 
opening the library on a 
Thursday after school 
from 3:15 – 4:10. This 
will be an opportunity 
for you to visit the library 
with your child. You will 
be able to share a book 
together or choose a 
new book together to 
borrow. 

We will be starting on 
Thursday 5th October.   

We look forward to 
seeing you all enjoying 
our amazing library. 




